PLACE THE BELOW ON YOUR COMPANY LETTERHEAD
Please email the letter of support to apr@ndis.gov.au and cc info@intermediaries.org.au


XX April 2023


Annual Price Review 
National Disability Insurance Agency
GPO Box 700
Canberra, ACT, 2601
apr@ndis.gov.au

Dear Annual Price Review Team,

I write on behalf of [Enter Registered Provider Name and Number] in support of Disability Intermediaries Australia’s (DIA’s) submission to the 2022-2023 NDIS Annual Price Review. 

We strongly support this submission’s with a focus on the current operating conditions and price limits for the 2022-23 Financial Year for both Plan Management and Support Coordination. 

We look forward to providing ongoing, sustainable and high-quality Intermediary support services which can be achieved under the proposed recommendations by DIA.  Transparent and representative price settings will provide both participants and providers with the clarity required to deliver, and expect, high quality outcome-based supports in a sustainable NDIS. 

Sincerely, 
[Name of responsible person from supporting provider] 
[Title of responsible person from supporting provider] 
[Name of supporting provider] 
[Address of supporting provider]

